
DPW COMMITTEE  

8-9-16 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Michelle Beltz, Jerald Ignash & Patricia Des Jardins 

Others Present: David Quinn and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The committee continued discussion on the process to replace David Quinn.  No decisions were 

made at this time and discussion will continue in the future regarding this. 

 

Discussion was held regarding the purchase of a street sweeper.  A grant has been applied for 

and the committee agreed to wait until December to see if the City is awarded. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


